
“SHINE AS A LIGHT IN THE WORLD” 
 Matthew 5:16

 
    

St. Mary’s News

Newsletter No: 33

Dear Parents and Guardians,

This week the children have really been enjoying their new topics. Currently the 
school is learning:

Cherry Class: Ourselves
Willow Class: Marvelous Me
Oak Class: Toys from the Past 
Silver Birch Class: The Great Fire of London
Sycamore Class: The Romans

Class teachers are completing the necessary paperwork for educational visits and 
experiences (both in and out of school) and will be communicating these with you 
throughout the term. If you have not managed to look at your child’s class 
newsletter shared on Class Dojo, please do see the exciting things your child will be 
learning this term. 

On Friday 29th September we will be supporting 
MacMillian Cancer Support. We are inviting all 
children to bring a donation into school (suggested at 
£1) which will go directly to Macmillan and the 
important work they do. During the day, all the children will have the chance to 
enjoy fun decorating cakes or biscuits. We are asking children to wear their PE kits 
as normal on Friday.

Finally, I am asking for a little help from you, our amazing St Mary’s family. 
Throughout the year we want to inspire our children with a range of careers and 
hobbies. If you feel able to talk with a class, group or even the whole school about 
your career or hobby please let me know. We already have some fantastic visitors 
booked in and would really appreciate having more throughout the year.

Have a wonderful weekend and see you all next week.

Mrs. N R Brennan
Head Of School

SEND COFFEE MORNING

Wednesday 26
th

September parents welcome for a cup of 

tea and catch up with Mrs. Guy our inclusion lead 9am 

Flu Vaccinations

Thursday 28
th

September, please complete the consent 

form.

Supporting Macmillan

Friday 29
th

September 

Parent Book Look

Thursday 5
th

October  parents/guardians welcome from 

2:45 to 3:15pm .



26th Sept Harvest Assembly talk for 
children.

27th Sept SEND coffee morning – 
Parents welcome 9am

28th Sept Flu vaccinations

29th Sept Macmillan Coffee morning 
– Information to follow.

4th 
October 

Veolia Recycling visit to 
school.

5th 
October

Parent Book Look 2:45 – 
3:15pm Parents welcome.

6th 
October

Harvest Festival at 
Church. 

10th 
October

Hello Yellow- Children to 
wear something yellow for 
raising awareness for 
children's mental health.

9th 
October

Parents Evening
(Please note the change 
of date)

10th 
October 

Parents Evening

16th 
October

Hate, crime awareness 
week,

10th 
November 

Remembrance day at 
Church – Information to 
follow.

13th 
November

Anti Bullying week.

13th 
November

Odd Socks day - All 
children and staff to 
come in odd socks.

17th 
November

Children in Need – 
Children to come dressed 
down for a £1 donation.

Cherry

Congratulations to all our classes who have 
reached our government’s expectation of 96% 

or above..

Class Pupil

Cherry David

Willow Grayson

Oak Alfie

Silver Birch Grace W

Sycamore Iris

A massive well done to all children 
for all their hard work this week. 
We are proud to call you a part of 

our St Mary’s Family

Star of the week

Willow Oak

Silver 
Birch

Sycamore

93.8% 91.7%

98.6% 95.2%

90%
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